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February 14, 2020 
 
RE: 2020 IRP Assumptions  
 
 
IPCC goals outline significant greenhouse gas targets for the globe. Given the context of rapid climatic change 
the following comments are made regarding the IRP assumptions. 

• Organizations have climate change goals and targets that may exceed the existing regulatory targets. 
How will the IRP process model scenarios and options for this cluster of customers. 

• Given the rapid need to decarbonize energy systems and changing targets and demands, a more 
aggressive carbon scenario should be outlined that pushes past current regulatory targets and models a 
net zero state. 

• Scenarios that introduce more grid sharing from provinces that have available hydro resources and 
micro-grid structures.  

• Grid resiliency is becoming an increasingly important issue with wilder weather.  How is this modelled 
into the scenario plans. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rochelle Owen 
Executive Director ‐ Sustainability Office  
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